
 

Llantrisant Community Council have arranged their annual lantern parade for 
Wednesday, December 7th to coincide with the lighting of the Christmas tree on 

the Bullring. 

I have received details from the organisers today for anyone who wishes to 
attend. The children in Dosbarth Glas have made lanterns and are encouraged to 

bring them along. Please be assured that this is not a school organised event 
and there will be no staff present. All of the details are below if you wish to 

attend. 

Many thanks 

Mrs N Prewett 

  

 Those joining in the lantern parade are meeting from 7.15pm in the 

Church Hall, where warmth and refreshments are on offer - no later 
than 7.30pm when we set off.   

 Bring your own lantern if you can (although there will be some 

spare). Remember there is a free lantern making workshop outside 
Model House on Saturday 3rd Dec, from 11am to 3pm.  

 Don’t use real candles - LED / battery operated tea lights or fairylights 

only.  

 Children of all ages need to be accompanied by their parent or 
guardian  

 It’s only a short walk which should be finished within 5 or 10 minutes  

 Will be cold so wrap up warm  

 Santa will be there, the Christmas lights will be switched on and we’ll 

all sing Christmas carols around the tree.  

 Llantrisant Ladies Choir will be leading the parade and we everyone 
will be invited to sing ‘This Little Light of Mine’ as we approach the 

Bullring, through George Street. 

Louisa Mills 

Llantrisant Community Council  

 


